
 
 
School Uniform Shop Update 

 
The opening of the School Locker Uniform Shop has been delayed. The offsite shop, located 
at Blacktown Mega Centre, 14 St Martins Crescent, Blacktown, is due to open in August with 
the exact date still to be confirmed. 
 
Parents and carers will be notified once the school has more information. 
 
In the meantime uniform items can be purchased online via the School Locker website. The 
School Locker will cover the postage cost for items purchased online whilst we wait for the 
store to open. 
 
 

https://theschoollocker.com.au/schools/catherine-mcauley-westmead/uniforms
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